
From: steve r  
Sent: Saturday, June 4, 2022 3:20 PM 
To: Stephen Huycke <stephen.huycke@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Council meeting this week 
 
To the city clerk 
 
As a resident of Richmond Hill, I want to go on record prior to this week’s council 
meeting, that I oppose Councillor Greg Beros’ motion to waive the 140k debt owed to 
the city by Councillor Carmine Perrelli for the failed blue bin exchange. 
Perrelli had made assurances that the program would be fully funded by donations, and 
he failed to secure the required funding.  
Council subsequently voted, and ordered him to repay the amount spent on the 
program. 
It is affront to the residents of Richmond Hill that Beros is moving to forgive this debt, 
which should have been re-paid long ago. 
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Raskin 
57 Park Crescent, 
Richmond Hill 


